
October 26, 2021 

 

Editor-in-Chief 

World Journal of Clinical Cases 

 

Re: Resubmission of manuscript of 71244 

 

Dear Editor 

 

First of all, we want to express our great appreciation for your consideration of our manuscript 

“Primary duodenal dedifferentiated liposarcoma: a case report and literature review” (ID 

71244) for publication in World Journal of Clinical Cases. The reviewer comments were helpful 

in guiding this revision, and encouraging for highlighting the importance and clinical 

significance of this case.  

 

 Per the reviewer and editor comments, we have carefully revised the manuscript, ensuring 

that there are no remaining language-related issues. We have also added more detailed 

information about the cause of peritonitis, and postoperative course. And we have uploaded 

the figures.  

 

 We hope that our response and revision are satisfactory, and that the manuscript is now 

deemed suitable for publication in your journal. Thank you for your continued consideration. 

I look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Sincerely 

 

Nah Ihm Kim, MD, PhD 

Department of Pathology, Chonnam National University Hospital and Medical School 

Gwangju, South Korea 

Email: mince1234@naver.com 


